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THE PREZ SAYS…
The Annual Meeting is Saturday, March 5th.   This is each shareholder’s opportunity to be heard and be counted.  The board serves at the pleasure of the shareholders and needs to know your opinion of how your park should run.  Please review the packet of information that you received and come to the meeting informed and ready to participate.  The doors open at 8:00 a.m.  Check the map included to determine your entrance.  Hope to see you there.

EZ Street Band [image: image2.wmf]
We had a fantastic night of listening and dancing music on Wed. Feb. 2, with the EZ Street Band!!! It was a fund raiser for the Rec Club and I’m sorry to say that it wasn’t as well supported as it should have been.  However, those who did attend had a fun night. The cabaret setting allowed you to bring your own drinks and munchies, chat with friends, listen to great music and dance if you wanted.  Everyone who attended agreed that we ought to do it again, so hopefully, next year they will be back. 
LET’S SUPPORT REC CLUB FUND RAISERS. THEY FUND ALL THE OTHER PROGRAMS OPERATING; POT LUCK, HYMN SING, BINGO, SHUFFLE, CARDS, DANCES, CHORUS, ETC. 

SIP AND SING        [image: image3.wmf]
Back by popular demand, the Southwinds Chorus, sponsored by the Rec Club, will present Sip ‘n Sing on Tuesday March 1st & Thursday March 3rd from 4-6 pm in the Annex. The performances will be identical and the tickets are free. However a freewill offering will be collected to help cover the cost of the wine & cheese. Tickets for the Tuesday performance will be available from Mabel Lewis #60. 
 Tickets will be available from Linda King #279 – after noontime on Thursday February 17th.  Seating is limited to 60 at each performance, so please be considerate and plan to attend only one performance.
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Come one; come all to our Annual St Patrick’s Day Parade on Thursday, March 17th! Gather at 9:15 at the Rec Hall; parade begins @ 9:30.

Come with bicycles, golf carts, and yourselves decked out in your Irish Finery. Cookies & punch will be served after the parade, and prizes will be awarded. Please let us know how many children will be attending so we’ll be sure to have prizes for each of them!

Following the Park celebration, all are invited to Hooters to continue with food, merriment & song.

For info, contact Marilyn. 923-7868  [image: image5.jpg]
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Heartfelt thanks to all who helped with the spaghetti dinner’s success.  The displays by the artists and crafters were fabulous, all 17 of them.  

So many are needed to make it happen!! A special thank you to all the behind scene people, without your help it could not be done.

Winners of the 50/50 draw were Gene Sweet and Collin Kellogg.

With appreciation, Pauline Villeneuve

A note from your editor: A great meal!! The spaghetti, salad, and dessert were really good and the artists and crafters were excellent.  It is such a joy to see all of the talent that is displayed each year at this event.  Thank you Hobby Club, for making this happen…..
Workshops for March being held by the Hobby Club:

March 7 - Greeting cards

March 14 - Quilted table runner - by Judy Root

March 21 - Watercolors with Madeleine Ferraz

March 28 - Luncheon at Nightlife
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GARAGE SALE AND BOUTIQUE

Denis Feeney wants to thank all who participated in our annual GARAGE SALE: for your donations, helpers, and especially those of you who bought the many bargains that were offered.  The sale was a great success, thanks to all who volunteered their help.   
The refreshments that were offered were great and again, we need to thank those who donated and helped.  Thanks to Judy Miller and her committee we could have donuts for breakfast, and hot dogs, potato salad, beans, dessert and drinks for lunch.  No dishes to clean up!!!

The 50/50 draw was won by Linda King - both drawings.  That doesn’t happen very often, but congratulations, Linda!!! 

Our second annual Boutique Sale was also a great success.  Thank you for your donations.  A big thank you to all the ladies who worked so hard to organize, help, and clean up after the sale. Also, thanks to the men and maintenance guys for moving tables and doing all of the grunt work. Audrey Cassidy & committee.
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Ladies, did you attend the Cloud Nine Fashion Show?  If so, you know what a great job that committee did.  They want to thank all of those who attended and especially those who helped with all of the details.  The luncheon was delicious and the fashion show by Patchington’s was great.  The models, Dolly Burdette, Nancy Plumb, Dorothy Vasey, Claire Testa, Karen Gyenge and Sheila McNamara showed us the fashions for the new season.  Gift certificates were won by Bonnie Norton and Karen Brunso.  There were also two door prizes.  

March’s Cloud Nine offering is a guided TOUR OF DOWNTOWN SARASOTA BY OPEN AIR TROLLEY.  Originally, one trolley was planned for March 14, but due to a great response, a second one has been added on March 21.  
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DINING OUT[image: image10.wmf]
CANADIAN LUNCHEON
March 4, 2011 - 4:30 PM

Troyer’s Dutch Heritage 

3713 Bahia Vista St.

Signup sheet on Bulletin board

Info: Mabel Combden 922-6867

         Fanny Carter - 924-5372

INDIANA BREAKFAST

Tues., March 8th - 9:00 am

Troyer’s Dutch Heritage

3713 Bahia Vista St.

Signup sheet on bulletin board

Info: Wayne or Margaret Pence - 921-6498

PA--WV--LUNCHEON 

GECKO'S GRILL & PUB 

At The Landings 

Wednesday 

March 9, 2011 

11:30 am 

Looking for some good food, join us. Sign up 

sheet on the bulletin board. 

Windy 

927-9816
ILL-WISC-IOWA LUNCHEON

Friday, March 11 - 11:30 am

Gecko’s at The Landings

Signup sheet on the bulletin board

Info: the Kidd or Claire 924-1145

OHIO BANQUET

Tuesday, March 15- 6:00PM

Olive Garden

Signup sheet on bulletin board

Info; Shirley - 922-2299

NORTHEAST BREAKFAST

Wed., March 16 - 9:30am

Dutch Valley Restaurant

6721 S. Tamiami Trail

Signup sheet on bulletin board

Info; Gerry Kochan - Elsie Raunick
HAPPY ANNIVERSARY[image: image11.jpg]



John & Mary Butler - March 5 - 56 years

Harold & Ann Davies - March 14 - 64 years



[image: image12.wmf]POT LUCK       ENTERTAINMENT

As you who go to pot luck dinners know, we have entertainment afterward at 6:30.  As there was no help from volunteers to get the Variety Show going this year, a substitute had to be hired at the last minute.  I understand this person was hired by word of mouth from someone who saw him at Philippi’s Thursday concerts.  Thank you for giving us the information as last minute substitutes are hard to find.  

March’s entertainment should be really good.  Stephen Ditchfield will do the March 9th one and Maria Wirries the 23rd.  

REC CLUB CALENDAR FOR March

March 1st & 3rd - Sip & Sing

March 5th - South Winds Annual Meeting

March 9th - Pot Luck

March 12th - St. Patrick’s Dance

March 17th - St. Patrick’s Day Parade

March 19th - Park Picnic

March 23rd - Pot Luck

March 26th - Bye Bye Birdie Dance
[image: image13.wmf] SHUFFLEBOARD CLUB NEWS

As with everything else in Southwinds at this time of year, the Shuffleboard program is quite busy.  We recently completed our new Women’s and Men’s Singles Tournaments with the culminating “Battle of the Sexes”.  Our women prevailed in this initial match with Mary Ann Bender and Sheila Aucoin carrying the day.  Second place in that portion of the Battle proved to be a family affair with Jim Baird still able to best his daughter, Sharon Jermey.  First place in the Men’s Singles was won by Jerome Miller, with Jim Baird taking second and Wayne Pence third.  Mary Ann Bender was first place winner in the Women’s Singles while Sharon Jermey took second and Sheila Aucoin third place. 

The annual Park Singles Tournament was held February 24th through the 26th.  Results:

The Park Doubles Tourney is being held on the afternoons of Friday and Saturday, March 4th and 5th and Friday, March 11th.  Registration deadline is 3PM on Wednesday, March 3.

This year’s Turkey Shoot is scheduled for Thursday, March 24th at 1PM.  Everyone is encouraged to come over to the courts to try their hand at this fun event.  

The Club’s annual Reward Pizza Banquet is being held in the Annex at 5PM on Friday, March 25th.

As of this writing, our Team is in hot pursuit of first place in our Sar-Bay League, being just one point behind our nemesis, Vista, from Bahia Vista Estates.  The team has been working hard under the leadership our Captain, John Carter, who has proven to be a strong motivator.
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 GET WELL
Bernie Ziolkowski is now at Beneva Lakes Rehab

Ron Himes, Joyce Dame, Bill May and Harold Forbes were all in the hospital, but now home

DEATH NOTICE

Sorry to report the death of a longtime resident Tex Graham, on February 23rd.  Our condolences to his wife, Joan and their family.

Always Something Going On
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                                   St. Patrick’s Day Parade 2011
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Thanksgiving 2010




Christmas 2010








